SHELBY COUNTY PARK DISTRICT
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING
[bookmark: _GoBack]25 September 2018
Roll Call
●  Cara Kellersmith____ Shawn Henry____ Jacqui Cisco______
Others in attendance: 
Old Business
● Lockington update
- mower back from M and T
	- check with Carol about payment
-Break-In at the Barn
	- Insurance: Cara finished filing and sending in paperwork.
		- Our check for payment after deductible should be in the mail soon…finalized all information with Paul last week.
● Renner Property
- Updates:
- Grant for parking lot update:
	- Check with Dee

● Bornhorst Woods:
	- Update:
	- Anna Environmental Club as a Park Partner? We will speak with Vicki Quinter at the beginning of school
New Business
○ Lockington
	-- Meeting with David Tiller on Aug 30th at Lockington Dam at 4 pm for loss control survey. He made a plan to help us improve safety and liability around our parks. We need to read, discuss and come up with a plan within the next 30 days. 
- Need to come up with a work day for Lockington within the next 30 days…need to remove all picnic tables and clean up where the trash used to be. 
○ Renner Nature Reserve
- Volunteers from United Way update: Need to contact Shreve’s Construction to see if they are still willing to help put in a bridge this fall.
- Dee Monnin continues to work with the state grant and also working on writing a Grant to get a parking lot installed. Update:
                            Bornhorst Woods
· It was suggested that we contact the City of Sidney to see if they have wood chips we could use to put on the path to make it more defined. Carol update:
                            Hardin Park
                            - Landscaping timbers were purchased to replace the rotting ones. Update:
- need to remove the broken bulb and remove any broken benches
● Other Business
	- Volunteers for mowing at Lockington:
	-  Jacqui’s update on the webpage: 
	

Next Meeting: September 2th  at 6:30 pm at the Sidney Library





